
 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

PE and Swimming for the Autumn Term  

 

Tuesday Afternoons  

Children in Years 5 and 6 will resume their curriculum swimming lessons on Tuesday 14th September. 

Two classes will swim per week, the other class will remain in school and have a PE session led by 

Newcastle United Foundation.  

 

Tuesday Date Swimming Group 1 
 

Swimming Group 2 
 

PE with NUF in 
School 

14th September  Larch Rowan  Sycamore  

21st September Larch Rowan  Sycamore  

28th September  Larch Rowan  Sycamore  

5th October Larch Rowan  Sycamore  

12th October Larch Rowan  Sycamore  

19th October  Larch Rowan  Sycamore  

2nd November Larch Rowan Sycamore 

9th November Sycamore Rowan Larch 

16th November   Sycamore Rowan Larch 

23rd November Sycamore Rowan  Larch 

30th November  Sycamore Larch Rowan 

7th December Sycamore Larch Rowan 

14th December  Sycamore Larch Rowan 

 

Children will need a named costume and towel in a small rucksack. Swimming hats and goggles are 

optional. Boys trunks / shorts should not be longer than knee length. Girls' hair should be tied up and 

please do not send toiletries. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, school will not be able to provide children with 

swimming costumes or towels. All children will be dismissed from school at the end of the school day.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Swimming lessons cost £2.20 per week. Please make payments online via School Money. Any child not 

taking part in swimming lessons will remain in school with the class that is not swimming.  

 

The class who are not swimming, should come to school in their PE kit (as detailed below) ready for their 

PE session with Newcastle Foundation.  

 

 

Friday Afternoons 

 

All children in UKS2 will also have a weekly PE lesson led by Newcastle United Foundation on a Friday 

afternoon.  

 

In line with our Covid-19 Risk Assessment, we are asking children to come into school in their PE kit on the 

day of their PE lesson(s). The required PE uniform is: 

- white t-shirt (plain or school logo) 

- plain, unbranded black leggings or tracksuit bottoms 

- purple shorts 

- school jumper, cardigan or purple logo hoodie, now available from Border Embroideries 

- plain black or white socks 

- plain black or white trainers 

 

If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Katie Moffet 
PE Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


